HB 1144 -- ANIMAL CHIROPRACTORS
SPONSOR: Shull (16)

This bill allows animal chiropractic practitioners, as defined in
the bill, to engage in the practice of animal chiropractic and
removes animal chiropractic from the definition of "veterinary
medicine." The bill specifies that an animal chiropractic
practitioner must be either a licensed veterinarian or a licensed
chiropractic examiner, both of which must be certified by a
veterinary chiropractic association.

This bill is similar to HCS HB 1911 (2018) and SB 746 (2018).



